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2012 Project of the Year Nominations Due by December 31st 

 

The Steel Erectors Association of America (SEAA) is 
conducting its 8th annual “Project of the Year” (POY) national 
competition for steel erection projects by our member firms. The 
competition is open from January 1 through December 31, 2012. 
Nominations must be postmarked by 12/31/2012 to be 
eligible. 

Top projects selected demonstrate complex and unique steel 
erection projects throughout the US. In addition to an exquisite 
crystal award given during the Steel Erectors Association of 
America’s Annual Awards Ceremony, the winner receives an in-
depth profile appearing in The SEAA Connector™ magazine, 
the official publication of the SEAA. 

Eligibility Requirements: All SEAA Erector members are 
encouraged to participate in the Project of the Year Awards 
Program. Projects of any size from anywhere in the world are 
eligible, according to the project size. Three tiers are available. 

The nominated project must have been successfully “topped-
out” during the months between January 1 through December 
31, 2012. The project may or may not have won awards or 
recognition from other professional associations. 

For more information go to www.seaa.net.  

 
 


